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Carol DeSoto

From: Charles County Government <applications@charlescountymd.gov>

Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2020 6:15 AM

To: Public Record

Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* School Allocation Policy Changes Public Comments

[External Content Warning] This message is from an external sender. Please exercise caution when opening 

attachments and hover over any links before clicking.  

School Allocation Policy Changes Public Comments 

Submission #:  635353  

IP Address:  108.48.63.132  

Submission Date: 11/12/2020 6:14  

Survey Time:  5 minutes, 21 seconds 

 

You have a new online form submission. 

Note: all answers displaying "*****" are marked as sensitive and must be viewed after your login.  

 

Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 

Kindra Boyd  

Address 

10086 Aspenleigh Ct 

MDNewburg20664 

Phone 

8043135128  

Email 

kbear1970@gmail.com 

Are you: 

Against Topic 

Comment 

You CANNOT continue to keep building in Charles County and not suffer the consequences of not building additional schools! 

Waldorf is over crowded on the roads as it is. It should not take 30 minutes to get from White Plains to Brandywine! The county is 

TOO over populated in the Waldorf/White Plains/LaPlata area. STOP THE BUILDING IN CHARLES COUNTY. Sincerely, Concerned 

Citizen  

Upload File(s) 

Thank you, 

Charles County, MD  
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